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Anadrill, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Edouard Marienbach

Radiation Safety Officer
. 200 Macco Boulevard

|
| Sugar Land, Texas 77478 '

Gentlemen:

This is to confirm arrangements made with you during our telephone
I conversation on September 10, 1987, for a management meeting in the Region fy

office on Septem.ber 18, 1987, at 9:30 a.m. m,

i %
This meeting is being arranged at your request to discuss your pending d $,

application for a license for use of byproduct material in well logging and! #

Mr. Charles Racster of Schlumberger Technology will accompany Mr. Marienbac{ @g
your response to our letter dated August 26, 1987. We understand that C

;

at the meeting. 'g c

Should you have any questions concerning these arrangements, we will be hpleased to discuss them,
i

.

Sincerely,

S
C. L. Cain, Chief

,

Nuclear Materials Licensing Section

| CC:
Texas Radiation Control Program Director
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